
Hartelijk gefeliciteerd met je verjaardag!  

The Committee and members of the 33 Squadron Association send their 

very best wishes and heartiest congratulations to  Jan Linzel on the      

occasion of his 102nd birthday today, Thursday 7 December 2017.   

Have a very Happy Birthday, Sir, and a wonderful day with your  family 

and friends over in Glengarriff.  

“Lang zal je leven in de Gloria. Hip Hip Hoera!”  


